

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF HOUSING & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

ONE ASHBURTON PLACE, ROOM 2101 BOSTON, MA 02108 www.mass.gov/eohed

CHARLES D. BAKER GOVERNOR

KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

JAY ASH

TELEPHONE (617) 788-3610

FACSIMILE (617) 788-3605

December 3, 2015

Joseph A. Curtatone City of Somerville 93 Highland Ave. Somerville, MA 02143-1740

Dear Joseph A. Curtatone,

On behalf of the Baker-Polito Administration, I am pleased to inform you that your project was approved for a grant in the amount of \$82,574.

Please be advised that this award letter does not act as a contract with EOHED for the grant award specified above. A member of the Executive Office of Housing and Economic Development (EOHED) staff will contact you directly to discuss the specific requirements related to this award, as well as next steps.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Charles D. Baker

Governor

Karyn F. Polito

Lieutenant Governor